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Additional 
Information 

*Book Fair will be opened 
all day Friday, February 
10th. 
*We have a Black History 
Month project due 
February 28th.  Be thinking 
of a person to study. 
*Please look for the SignUp 
Genius for Valentine Party. 
Students need to decorate 
a shoebox at home & bring 
Tuesday.  Please bring a 
Valentine for 18 students.  

This Week 
 

In reading we have 
been working on 
comparing and 

contrasting. We are 
also working on 

sequencing.  In math, 
we are working on 
fractions.  We have 
started our PLTW 

unit: Gentics.  

Upcoming Events 
*February Black History Month 

*February 10th Parent/Teacher Conferences 
*February 13th No School 

*February 14th Valentine’s Party 2:30-3:15 
*February 16th Fuel Up VIP 6:30 

7:00-9:00 
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